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Comments: This proposed expansion project at Holland Lake is a dangerous precedent to the natural state of the

Swan Valley. Any day one takes to visit this lake, you will see the public enjoying the beaches, trails and beautiful

water. The respect that paddlers, campers, families, boaters and hikers all show  to this peaceful and serene

area is truly magical. Expansion to a "resort" type of industry will diminish  the public's right to these areas in

which the Forest Service has been given the duty to  protect. Sensible growth would be acceptable but this

expansion proposal is not in any way  public, forest nor environmentally sensible. Please do not allow this

expanded commercialization of Holland Lake. 


